
Notes from the Head Teacher

It was pleasing to see that four parents have stood to take on the 
role of Parent Governor. Thank you to the candidates for taking the 
time to write statements and for being prepared to volunteer for 
this important role.

Final checks are now being made by the designer, and our new 
website is due to go live early next week – very exciting! My thanks 
to Mrs Lee, Mrs Slate and Mr Deller for all their hard work in 
getting us to this point. We are very pleased with how it looks; it’s 
easy to navigate and there are some wonderful photos of our 
children which were  taken by a professional website photographer 
prior to lockdown. The last three tweets from our school Twitter 
account will automatically appear on the home page, so you will all
be able to see what we’ve been up to in school. We hope that you 
like it. Please do spend some time exploring it once it’s live. 

Parent Governor Nomination

The ballot paper and personal statements have been emailed 
home. Please note that the deadline for receipt of completed 
ballot papers is Thursday 5th November at 3:30pm. 

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance for this week was 97.56% which 
continues to be excellent, and is well above the national 
average!

Reminder – If you have given your consent for the school Twitter 
account, please follow us so that we can check your user name 
against your consent form and accept you. Thank you.

Reflection
Worry drains our energy and makes us tired. 
Untie those knots of anxiety with the settled assurance that 
the Holy Spirit is your comforter and guide.

John 14:26

UNIFORM REMINDER

Unfortunately, we still have a lot of children not wearing the 
current PE uniform. This should consist of: black jogging 
bottoms, the school’s red PE sweatshirt, and a white t-shirt. 

Coming up Next Week………….

On Friday 23rd October, Year 1 will be having a Superhero day to 
celebrate the end of their topic, and Year 3 will be taking part in 
chocolate tasting to complete their “scrumdiddlyumptious” topic.


